
 
                                                                          
 
 

GUILFORD COUNTY SCHOOLS 
Advertisement 

Request for Proposals #6581 
Innovative Teaching and Learning Spaces 

 
Guilford County Schools (GCS) is seeking proposals from qualified vendors to provide professional 
development around effectively utilizing innovative classroom spaces to support student learning. 
Professional development will center on classroom environmental changes that: 

• Utilize moveable furniture that contributes to teacher and student flexibility to create, design, 
and learn 

• Support inquiry-based lessons and learner-centered environments 
• Emphasize active participation and allow for co-creation and construction. 

Proposals will be received by Guilford County Schools Purchasing Department until 1:00 pm EST on 
Thursday, August 24, 2023. 
 
For proposal information & questions, contact Velicia Moore via email at gaddyv@gcsnc.com.  Proposal 
documents are available through the GCS website at https://www.gcsnc.com/Domain/2434. Click on Bid 
Solicitations, then Current Bids, under quote #6581.  
 
Minority and Women Owned Businesses are encouraged to submit bids for this project.  The Guilford 
County Board of Education awards public contract without regard to race, religion, color, creed, national 
origin, sex, age or handicapped condition as defined by North Carolina General Statutes, Section 168A-3. 
GCS reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids presented, and the right to waive any 
informalities or irregularities. 
 
GUILFORD COUNTY SCHOOLS 
Velicia Moore, CLGPO 
Director - Purchasing 
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